
RESULTS DAYS
Due to the recent announcement by the Government, regarding the lif�ng of COVID restric�ons, we
are delighted to invite all Year 11 and Year 13 students to their relevant results days:

A Level

Date - Tuesday 10th August

Venue - Sixth Form Study Room

Time - 08.30am – 11.30am

GCSE

Date - Thursday 12th August

Venue - McCarron Hall

Time - 08.30am – 11.30am

Should you be unable to collect your results please leave a stamped addressed envelope at school
recep�on before 3pm on Friday 16th July and the results will be posted to you.


